
'The gknside Color Computer Club Wishes You 91 Warm 

WELCOME
to the 

zith Annual 
Atlanta CoCoFest! 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you 
to become a member of one of the LARGEST Color 

Computer Clubs in the United States and also 
extend our invite for your attendance at the 

3rd Annual- "Last" 
Chicago CoCoFest 

to be held on 
May 21 22 1994 

in EI:gin, Illinois, 

We hope you will enjoy this year's fest. 

For more information on becoming a member of the 
Glenside Color Computer Club, or more facts about 
the up-coming fest, please see one of the attending 
Glenside representatives or contact: 

Tony Podraza 
119 Adobe Circle 

Carpentersville, IL 60110 
(708) 428-3576 

' 

Tony Po d raza 
President, Glenside Color Computer Club 


